
 

 

 

 30-04-2022 

NOTICE 
 

In pursuant to the NBU notification regarding organization of Selection Trial 
for the Cricket for Ajoy Ghosh Memorial Cricket Tournament for the year 
2021-22, vide Reference number Spb/d-cir/22/1092 Dtd. 29/04/2022, our 
college is inviting applications from the interested candidates to take part in 
the event.  

 

The interested students are hereby requested to apply through the Google 
form (link given below) & be present positively on the given date, i.e. 2nd 
May, 2022 before 10.30am at the University Cricket Ground, NBU Campus. 
In case of any difficulty, please contact our helpline numbers: 7432057104.  

Google form Link :https://forms.gle/PzHQMZaXT5Mrd1MF9 

 

 

   Sd/- 
          Teacher-In-Charge 

N.B.S.Mahavidyalaya 
Jaigaon 

 

 


